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____________________________

________________________

“Men of Galilee, they said, “why 
do you stand here looking into 
the sky? This same Jesus, who 
has been taken from you into 
heaven, will come  back in the 
same way you have seen him go 
into heaven.”  Acts. 1:11

Worship Service
October 6, 2013

Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Electric Piano - Vanessa Wieler

Pianist - Bonnie Klassen

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship

Art Letkeman
Announcements & Offering

Offertory - Lisa Wall

Worship in Singing
Special No. - Odessa Unrau

 Message - Imagine a Church 
Acts 1:1-11

Pastor Peter Redekopp
Closing Song & Prayer

OUR VISION STATEMENT
We, at Glencross, as part of 
t he body  o f Chr i s t , a re 
committed to obeying the 
commands God has set forth in 
His Word (the Bible) through
i)   Worshipping God
ii)  Evangelizing the unbeliever
iii) Discipling the believer

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


If you are not currently involved 
in a Cell Group but would like to 
be, please contact Pete & Louise 
Peters.
__________________________
Today - after the service - Pete & 
Louise’ care group, please meet in
front of the church.

THIS WEEK
Tue.  7:30 - Council meeting
Wed. Youth Serving at FCC 
Food Drive in Morden. Meet 6:30 
pm @ Morden Alliance church. 
We will be going around town 
collecting food.  End time 9:30 pm.
Looking for 1 parent driver/
chaperone and for 2 parents 
to make 1 dozen cookies.
7:30 - Program Committee 
meeting at Marla’s

Fri. 7:30 - YMs bible study at 
Nathan & Rosemarie’s 

NEXT SUNDAY
We will be taking the time 
t o h a v e o u r d e a c o n 
nominations during the worship 
service. There are four couples 
whose terms are up at the end of 
2013, Dennis & Colleen Driedger, 
Ken & Irma Klassen, Art & Carol 
Letkeman, and Pete & Louise Peters. 
All are eligible for re-election. Please 
make this a matter of prayer as we 
consider who God is calling to this 
area of ministry.

Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp

Coming Up 
@ glencross

October 20th  
Thanksgiving 
Lunch Meal
(Fo l l ow ing the chu rch 
service).The main course 
will be supplied but we are 
potlucking the pies this time.  
So A - Z bring pie for dessert 
for your family and some 
extra for guests. This year 
all donations collected at the 
thanksgiving meal will go to 
the Tabor Home Building 
Fund.

Fall Membership Meeting  
Tuesday, November 12th @ 
7 pm

***Youth Mission Trip***
Destination: Moore, Oklahoma, 
March 1-8, 2014.
Open to all youth in grades 
7-12. $150 deposit due by 
O cto b e r 16 . Fo r m o r e 
information please talk to 
Pastor Trevor.

Missionary of the Week
Murray and Carol Honsberger, 
Working with: Wycliffe Bible 
Translators, Position: Bible 
Translation into Kwomtari 
language, Home Church: Altona 
EMM Church



At t e n t i o n B i b l e S c h o o l 
Students: if you are interested in 
rece iv ing a bursar y f rom the 
Glencross Church please request a 
bursary application form from 
Loretta by calling 325-7299 or email 
lorfries@hotmail.com On behalf of 
the Christian Education Board.

The month of October is Pastor 
Appreciation month. "Jeremiah 
3:15 - Then I will give you 
shepherds after my own heart, 
who will lead you with knowledge 
and understanding."  Please take 
the time over the next couple of 
weeks to praise God for the gift of 
our two pastor couples as well as 
make a special effort to encourage 
them and thank them for their 
faithful service and 
ministry to us. 

M a n y H a n d s R e s o u r c e 
Centre  is offering Community 
Kitchen sessions on Friday 
mornings from 10am-1pm at 
the Morden Alliance Church.  
Participants prepare meals 
w i t h h e a l t h y , l o w - c o s t 
ingredients and then share a 
meal together.  All sessions are 
free!   To register, call Janine at 
8 2 2 - 3 9 2 6 o r e m a i l 
manyhandsrc@gmail .com.   
Many Hands Resource Centre 
invites everyone to attend their 
Free Community  Dinner on 
Tuesday, October 15 from 
5:30-6:30 pm at the Morden 
Alliance Church.   A great way 
t o m e e t o t h e r s i n y o u r 
community!

Music ... Praise ... Worship ... Workshop
Workshop in conjunction with the Program Committee and Music 
director: We are planning a music workshop for the 29th of October 
at 7:30. The focus for this workshop is to better our 
communication ...to strengthen our purpose. Who is encouraged to come? All 
pianist’s, keyboard accompanist’s, song leaders, all worship team members, 
sound and projector operators, persons that play during the offering (12 years 
and older), people who do special numbers, (12 years and older). In short, 
every one that has an interest in the music in our church, even though you 
might not be involved with any  one of the functions listed above, we would 
love to see you there. We’ll be looking for ideas to strengthen our worship 
time together; we’ll be taking a fair amount of time for questions and answers, 
we’ll be looking for new talent. It would save time and we would be better 
prepared if you could write out your questions or comments ahead of time and 
pass them on to me, or to anyone of the program committee members at least 
one week before the workshop date. 
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Band/Orchestra:                          
If you play an instrument, this announcement is for you. 
We, as a program committee, are hoping to set up an 
orchestra of all the different instruments available, 
(guitars, violins, flutes, trumpets, mandolins, etc.) to accompany 
singers to lead in a Sunday morning worship singing time on the 27th 
of October. There would be 2 practices, on Tues. October 15th 7:30 
pm, and on Tues. October 22nd at 7:30 pm. If there is interest to do this 
type of thing, we could do it again, perhaps every other month or so. 
There will be a sign up sheet in the foyer. Please also indicate what 
instrument you would be playing. If you have any questions, please 
contact Allen Schellenberg. (204 822 8027) Thanks!

 
MCC hopes to provide school kits for the many refugee children from 
Syria this fall.  Can you help?  Here is a list of supplies, a receiving box 
is in the church foyer.  Abe & Joyce Elias                                                    
                 School Kit Contents: 4 spiral or perforated notebooks (8 ½ x 10 ½ in 
and 70 sheets) 8 unsharpened pencils,  1 ruler (flat, flexible plastic; 
indicating both 30 cm & 12 in) 12 colored pencils (in packaging) 1 
large pencil eraser. School kits are distributed in a useful double 
drawstring cloth bag (11inx16in).  You may sew the bag yourself, 
request bags from an MCC collection center, or donate contents that 
we will place in a bag.


